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From: ANTONIO GREEN <greenss31@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 2:11 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Concerns about possible leverage change

I am writing to express my concerns about the possible leverage change. I feel that it is unfair to
the modest trader who is learning the market. It will lead to less new entries to the market by
independent traders and possible setbacks felt by the U.S. Stock Market. I highly would
recommend more research be done on the subject before changes of this magnitude be

entertained. Thank you.
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